
 

Dear Families of Monksdown, 

 

It has been such a pleasure welcoming you all into school during the past two weeks 
to watch and enjoy the Christmas performances.  There has been such talent and 
confidence in every one and we are really proud of  all of the children. 

Today we had Early Years and Key Stage One Christmas Parties and the children even 
had a visit from the big man himself.  On Tuesday  20th December Key Stage Two will 
be having their Christmas Party Day and may wear party clothes to school . 

 

Wednesday 21st December is the last day of this term and school closes at 2pm for 
the Christmas holiday.  The children do not have to wear school uniform on this day. 

 

On behalf of the staff and Governors may I take this 
opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. 

 

Warmest Regards 

 

Mrs Price  

 Where Children Come First 
Friday 16th December 

Our school’s  

Designated 

Safeguarding 

Leads : 

Mrs Price,  Mrs Stewart 

Safeguarding is of the utmost importance to us. If you have any concerns that a child is being harmed or is at risk of harm, or if you receive a disclosure, you must inform a staff member immediately. 

 

 

All Nursery 
All Nursery 
Peggy Costain 
All R2 
Julia Hyusein 
Dareen Albukhari 
Ivo Wozniak  
Annie Reid 
Poppy Leigh 
Harrison Tudor 
Jack Irvine 
Katie Evans 
Regan O'Brien 
Arda Kahraman 
Tyler McKeown 
Yuelin Chen 
Millie Usher 
Nelly Wu 
James Daley  
Thomas Tasker 
Lottie-Rose McLoughlin 
Megan Shearon 
Kerys Cooper 
Patrick Finn 
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Monday 19th December 2.00pm 
Year 3 Carols around the Christmas 

Tree 

(Parents and Carers invited) 

Tuesday 20th December 

Christmas Party Day Years 3-
6  Party Clothes / Non Uniform 

Day 

School Closes for Christmas 
Holidays Wednesday 21st  

December 2pm  

Children Return to School 

Wednesday 4th January 8.55 am  



 

Our Reception classes spread the Christmas cheer this week when they enjoyed some 
activities with their parents and carers.  

 

Huge congratulations to Theo who has been awarded his orange belt in mixed martial arts. 
Theo trains twice per week and is dedicated to his sport.  We look forward to seeing him 
reach the standard for his next belt.  Keep up the good work Theo! 



 
I am pleased to announce the worthy winners of our Ten Day Attendance Challenge. The first name out 
of the draw in each Key Stage won a family ticket to see Aladdin at the M and S Arena.  Others won 
selection boxes and were awarded a certificate.  You’ve got to be in it to win it. 










